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Foreign Language Books for Sale in September 

Discontinued subscription service means hundreds of discarded books available to purchase 
 

 The public is invited to Cumberland County Public Library & Information Center’s Headquarters 

Library at 300 Maiden Lane for a one-of-a-kind Friends of the Library book sale on Sept. 9 and 10 from 10 a.m. 

until 4 p.m. in the Pate Room. This special sale is an exclusive opportunity to purchase foreign language books 

at rock bottom prices. Covering nearly 25 languages, this collection includes fiction and nonfiction for children 

and adults.  

 For 13 years, Cumberland County Public Library & Information Center managed a foreign language 

collection subscription service for lending books to participating North Carolina public libraries. However, with 

many libraries facing sharp budget cuts, it is no longer feasible to maintain.   

 For more information about the sale, or other library programs and services, call 483-7727, or visit 

www.cumberland.lib.nc.us. 
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Cumberland County Public Library & Information Center opens windows to the world by encouraging 

expression, enlightenment, and exploration. 
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